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12 February 2025 
Year 11 holiday revision sessions 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In order to support your child’s achievement across the various subject areas, we will be holding a 
number of holiday revision and coursework sessions. We hope you will support these valuable 
opportunities for your child and encourage them to attend.  
 
The first of these will take place this February half term for the subject areas shown below. 
 

Date Subject(s) Time 

Monday 17th February Resistant Materials  9.00 am – 3.00 pm 

Monday 17th February Music 9.00 am – 3.00 pm 

Tuesday 18th February Textiles and Food Technology 9.30 am – 3.00 pm 

 
Students attending these sessions should arrive at the front office of the school where they will be 
signed in before going to the appropriate subject area. Students will need to bring with them a drink, 
snacks and lunch as needed. Students will not be allowed off site at lunch time.  
 
Further holiday revision and coursework sessions are planned over the Easter and May half term 
holidays. These include: 
 

Date Subject Time 

Monday 14th, 15th and 16th 
April 

Music 9.00 am – 3.00 pm 
each day 

Monday 14th April Biology  9.00 am – 1.00 pm 

Tuesday 15th April Art 9.00 am – 3.00 pm 

Thursday 24th April  History - Germany and Health Topics 10.00 am 1.00 pm 

Tuesday 27th May History - Normans site study topic 10.00 am -12.30 pm 

Friday 30th May Maths 9.30 am-12.00pm 

 
Attendance at these sessions is not compulsory. However, students who attended the extra sessions 
last year achieved higher grades in their final examinations. Please do not hesitate to contact me 
should you wish to discuss this further. 
Your sincerely 

 
 
Nick Roff 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 


